
 
 

 
 
 

BEKENDMAKING AAN DE SCHEEPVAART 
IJmond Noordzeekanaalgebied 

Centraal Nautisch Beheer 
 
 
 
Basijn nr: 03/2021 IJmuiden, 14 januari 2021 
 
 
 
Subject: Operation of a fog light at the port entrance 
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour 
Master, announces the following: 
 
A fog light has been placed on the entrance of the port, Vissershaven/ Zuiderbuiten channel. Operation 
of this light can be requested in case of poor visibility on channel VHF 61.  
 
After switching on, it will automatically extinguish after 1 hour.  
 
VHF 61 Call sign Haven IJmuiden 

 
VHF 61 
Roepnaam Haven IJmuiden 
 
Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations Manager at 
the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692. 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour 
Master, 
 
 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


